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Appendix A 

 

PSPO consultation feedback from residents of Langwith 

• 21 completed feedback forms received. 

• All 21 people agreed that the PSPO should go ahead. 

• Several comments suggesting that the PSPO will offer the residents of 

Langwith more confidence and a safer environment.  

• The district Councillors and Cabinet member for Community safety have 

received written confirmation of the proposal.  

• All residents who have returned the consultation forms strongly support the 

proposed order and most say this has been needed a while back. Detailed 

forms explain how a group of individuals are terrorising the community on a 

daily basis.  

• One consultation form makes recommendations that the areas covered 

Nottinghamshire authorities should take the same approach. (Bassetlaw 

District Council and Nottinghamshire Police)  

 

 

  


